
YOUR CALL COMMITTEE, “THE SEEKERS,” UPDATE 

With joyful hearts, the Seekers met on December 21. Following a brief discussion and a 

unanimous vote, we will be officially presenting the chosen candidate to the Congregation 

Council on Tuesday, December 28. 

Throughout this process, we have felt the guidance of the Holy Spirit in addition to the prayerful 

support of all those who entrusted us with this sacred privilege. We are truly grateful for both. 

Prayerfully, 

“The Seekers,” aka DHLC Call Committee 

 


